
February-March, 2004 
 
Dear Pastor and Friends, 
 
Donna and I want to thank you for vour prayers and support. We have had a busy 2 
months. We have seen God's blessings on our church and Asia Baptist Bible College. 
 
ASIA BAPTIST BIBLE COLLEGE, 30th GRADUATION  
 
MARCH 12th WAS THE CROWNING DAY OF OUR BIBLE COLLEGE YEAR.   
20 STUDENTS RECEIVED THEIR DIPOLOMA FOR THE 2003-2004 YEARS. 
RIBBON CIJTTNG FOR OUR BASKETBALL COURT 
80 ALUMNI ATTENDED THE FELLOWSHIP MEETING. 
217 ATTENDED THE GRADUATION BANQUET. 
545 TOTAL GRADUATES IN 30 YEARS. 
REV. BILL MERRITT, CO-FOUNDER OF THE COLLEGE, NOW MISSIONARY TO 
ENGLAND, GUEST SPEAKER 
DR. ROY THOMPSON-SPECIAL SPEAKER FOR THE ASIA BAPTIST BIBLE 
COLLEGE ALUMNI ASSOCIATION. 
 
BAPTIST BIBLE CHURCH 
 
OUR HOME BASE 55th ANNIVERSARY. WE HAD 83 VISITORS AND 40 SAVED. 
DR. ROY THOMPSON WAS OUR GUEST SPEAKER. 
A SAD NOTE FOR OUR HOME BASE CHURCH, Our oldest charter member who 
would have been 93 in June went home to be with the Lord. Even though she could not 
remember you, she would always say, I attend Baptist Bible Church, Sta. Mesa and I 
always give my tithe each week. I like her testimony, do you? 
 
OUR PRAYER REQUESTS. 
Donna and I to have good health. 
Teachers, for our new Asia Baptist Bible Seminary in June, 2004 plus 30 students. 
Sponsors for Asia Baptist Bible College Filipino Students Tuition-$100.00 a year- I 
need 50 sponsors. 
Your Missionaries, 
Boyd & Donna Lyons 


